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Friday 8th March 2024

Mr Damian Kenny 
Executive Head teacher

Nursery – Jack Clarke
RS – Rosie Haughton
RL – Jaxon Jones
1W- Lewis O’Brien
1G- Mira Wright
2F- Lillianna Appleton
2R- Jozef Latta-Skudlarz
3C- Aishah Mustapha
3M –Moses Watson
4C- Jack Johnson
4S- Karinna Molt
5A- Lennon Greenhalgh
5H- Joshua Pemberton
6O –Joel Shaw
6M – Lennie Rimmer

Maths word: Angle
English word : Dash

Headteacher’s  
Spectacular Pupil

Jack Johnson

Class %

Nursery 96%

RL 97%

RS 96%

1W 90%

1G 99% 

2F 96%

2R 97%

3C 97%

3M 98%

4C 98%

4S 94%

5A 96%

5H 94%

6O 96%

6M 97%

Weekly

Attendance

96%

YEAR TO DATE :  95.2%

If your child is absent  you 
must inform the school 
office by 9.00am

Timekeeping
Congratulations to all the children and parents for a 

tremendous effort this week . We had 7 classes 
without any lates. Well done to classes 

5A,5H,4C,4S,3M,3C and 2R.

Remember doors open 8.40am

Dear Parents and Carers,
Firstly, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the students and staff who participated in our fantastic World Book Day
celebrations. The school was buzzing with excitement as children came dressed as their favourite book characters, and we were
delighted to see such a wide range of literary heroes and heroines. The day was filled with storytelling sessions, book swaps, and a
special assembly where we emphasized the importance of reading and the joy it brings to our lives.
In addition to World Book Day, our Year 2 students recently took part in a Road Safety workshop. They learned valuable lessons about
crossing the road safely, understanding traffic signs, and being aware of their surroundings. The children thoroughly enjoyed the
interactive activities and their newfound knowledge will undoubtedly contribute to their overall safety when out and about.
We also hosted a Parental Mathematics Workshop, aimed at providing our parents with tools and strategies to support their children's
mathematical development at home. The workshop was well attended, and the feedback we received was overwhelmingly positive. It is
wonderful to see parents actively engaging in their child's education and working in partnership with us to ensure their success.
Lastly, our Early Years department has been buzzing with excitement as they welcomed a group of adorable ducklings. The children have
been learning about the life cycle of ducks and have been actively involved in their care and observation. This hands-on experience has
not only provided them with a deeper understanding of nature but has also fostered a sense of responsibility and empathy towards
living creatures.
Before I conclude, I would like to draw your attention to an important notice. We have limited Reception places available for
September, and I encourage any parents who have not yet secured a place for their child to contact the school office as soon as
possible.
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. We are incredibly proud of our Park View Academy
community and the positive impact we are making together.
Have a lovely weekend,
Mr Kenny

School Nurse Drop-In

Our school nurse will 
be in school on 
Tuesday 12th March at 
2pm to answer any 
questions you may 
have. Call onto the 
school office.



Don’t forget your dabbers! 

Park View PTA present: 

Family Easter Bingo 

Tuesday 19th & Thursday 21st March 

4:30-5:45 

 2 games of bingo, in house games, 

raffles and a tuck shop.  

Children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

£2 per person 

Ticket entitles you to 1 grid play per 

game. Extra tickets available on the 

night at £1 a grid. 

Tickets must be presented for entry. 

 No exceptions! 



Class 4C
Nursery

Class 1W



Class 5A


